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Date Correction Tues. March 3rd

SPRING IS SPRINGING and our Water is flowing!

Thanks to the quick actions of our wonderful Memorial Villages Water Authority, our water system is
safe, secure, and uninterrupted. They will not introduce any City of Houston water into our system until
they test it to ensure our safety. Great work here to protect our system! NOTE: Riverbend subdivision
and Huntington Cove are supplied water by the City of Houston.

-Today it the last day to early vote at the Mendenhall Center on Wirt @ Westview till 7pm, or any other
polling place, you no longer have to go to your home location.

-This Sunday, March 1st, 2pm is the 10th annual First Congregational Church (on Brogden) Piano
Festival. Free admission and some gifted local musicians performing the classics.

-This Tuesday, March 3rd is SUPER TUESDAY ELECTION DAY! Our Hunters Creek precinct elections will
be held at our city hall on Brogden. 7am-7pm as usual. There will be another precinct voting at the
church next door, so it may look confusing, but it's not. Get out and vote! Many of our National, State
and local officials are up for election that directly affect our lives here in the Villages so do your
homework and choose those who will represent us well.

-Remember Arbor Day Tree planting still has some trees remaining, so get your request into Jessica @
City Hall 713-465-2150.

OK, that’s all I got. Don’t call or text me on Election Day about where to go or what time to vote, cuz it’s
all above!

Enjoy this great weather, summer’s coming....

Jim Pappas

Mayor



